
 

 

 

Week 1   From the Principal’s 

desk 

  KD News 

 3-4T News 

 PBL News 

 Wellbeing Support Dogs 

News  

 Public Speaking News 

 Community News 

 Notes sent home 

 Uniform price list 

 Dates to remember... 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer 
“Thank you” 
Morning Tea 

 
Thursday  

CoS Concert 
Rehearsal &  
Performance 

 
Tuesday 14   

& 
Wednesday 15  

Remembrance 
Day Assembly 

 
Monday  

13 November 

Thursday 
23 November 
Parent Forum 

9:30-10:30 
In the library 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

2024 ORGANISATION   
We are currently organising class structures for 2024. If you are returning to Lansvale 
East Public School in 2024 you do not need to anything, however, if you are planning 
on leaving OR returning a little late then we need you to contact the office to let us 
know of your plans.  
 
Remembrance Day will be part of our school timetable for students and staff  on 
Monday 13 November during school time.  
 
Community of Schools (CoS) Concert is taking place next week at Bonnyrigg 
Sport Club. This is for students that are in our school Choir and our Cultural Dance 
groups. Please remember that if your child is involved, tickets are on sale at the of-
fice.  
 
Kindergarten enrolments 
We are accepting Kindergarten enrolments for the upcoming academic year. If you 
have friends or family members interested in joining our school, please direct them to 
our school website for online enrolment details. Additionally, we welcome new enrol-
ments for all other grades. Feel free to spread the word and help us grow our Lans-
vale East Public School family. 
 
Parent Forum 
As we approach the end of the academic year, we would like to extend an invitation 
to you for our upcoming Parent Forum on Thursday 23 November. This forum will be 
a valuable opportunity for us to come together as a community, discuss various 
school events and successes, and most importantly, gather your feedback to en-
hance our planning for the upcoming year, 2024. We look forward to seeing you here 
on this day. Please make your way to the office to sign in and then to the library. 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone. Ms Ortega 
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